Infrastructure 

Infrastructure committee report 3/27/2022

· The committee had planned to meet with North Avenue residents to discuss road improvement options.  That meeting has not occurred as we are waiting to obtain the survey that was conducted as part of that project in 2021.  Attempts to obtain the survey have been unsuccessful, we may need to purchase a copy from the survey company.
· Bill is continuing to solicit bids for various road projects – this process has been slow and has been impacted by Bill’s focus on office related functions.
· Bill is looking for a contractor to bid and install a replacement entry door to the community hall.
· Bill is also looking for a contractor to shore up and reshingle the gazebo at the base of Bayview Park.  This is a “must do” project for 2022.
Respectfully,
Steve Kazilionis - Chair
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